
 

Community radio journalists trained in Malawi

LILONGWE, Malawi - The US Embassy has funded and presented training for community radio journalists in Malawi, as
part of a programme to upskill them to report effectively on local issues of interest.
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On November 13, 2017, US Ambassador to Malawi Virginia Palmer and Teresa Ndanga, chairperson of the Media Institute
of Southern Africa Malawi Chapter (MISA-Malawi), opened a four-day workshop in Lilongwe for 20 Malawian community
radio journalists from across the country.

The workshop, funded by the US Embassy and led by American journalism trainer Daniel Brown, is designed to strengthen
the capacity of community radio journalists to report effectively on the issues affecting their communities.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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